January 9, 2012
David W. Danner, Executive Director and Secretary

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission

1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. SW

P. O. Box 47250 

Olympia, Washington  98504-7250

RE:
Utilities and Transportation Commission v. Lowper, Incorporated

Docket UW-110892
Dear Mr. Danner:  

Enclosed for filing in the above-referenced docket in response to the Commission’s Notice of Ex Parte Communication (Notice) served December 28, 2011, are the original and five copies of three emails.  The first email, dated December 20, 2011, is addressed to Jim Ward of Commission Staff from John Anderson.  The second email, dated December 23, 2011, is a response to the first email, with the attachments omitted.  The third email, dated January 6, 2012, is addressed to Mr. Anderson from Mr. Ward and is a response to the email from Mr. Anderson dated December 26, 2011, that is attached to the Commission’s Notice.
Sincerely,

JENNIFER CAMERON-RULKOWSKI
Assistant Attorney General 
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